
       

CIT Meeting Minutes 
February 12, 2024 

 
 

The Campus Improvement Team met virtually on Monday, February 12, 2024. The members in 
attendance include Jessica Tejada (principal), Debbie Muniz (district representative), Maria Ochoa-
Chalico (counselor), Susan Hall (community), and Gabby Cruz. Sign in is attached. 
 
We welcomed everyone to our meeting.  We reviewed CIP strategies.  I shared that the front 
office, school counselor and CIS staff attended customer service training recently given by the 
district in partnership with ChickfilA.  Committee reports were provided by our Assistant Principal 
and counselor on parent engagement/safety and sunshine/school culture.  I gave an update on 
our Guidance Coalition committee.  Updates included Raptor being used for drills, garden day on 
March 2, parents went to a Bookworm festival on February 2, two upcoming parent/child field 
trips to UT and TAMU for STEM opportunities.  Sunshine committee had treats for staff and 
student celebrations.  Attendance rewards for being here every day were adjusted based on 
student feedback.  Guiding coalition members have met to discuss Professional Learning 
Communities work and rubrics to guide us to becoming that high performing campus we know we 
can be.   
 
We reviewed current data, and it is posted on the agenda.  We reviewed the approaches, meets 
and masters level.  Math is progressing well, while reading needs more support.  Our current 
budget has supported spring semester needs, tutorials, and headphones for students.  We gave a 
guided tour to Panda Path PK3 parents.  We may receive 10 students here next year.  Other 
upcoming dates were shared and the next 2 CIT meetings will be in person to discuss 2024-2025 
CIP strategies and goals. 
 
CIT Dates: 
Monday, March 25 at 3:00 in-person in our library. 
Monday, May 13 at 3:00 in-person in our library. 
 
 


